

Responding to the HIV Crisis in Africa

Residential Address (Offices):28 Robinson Street, St Katherine's' Church Buildings,
Port Shepstone
14 May 2009

Management & Staff Food4Africa

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: F4A Porridge Donation received by Two Tunics. .

We would like to take this opportunity, again, to thank you very much for your monthly supply of nutritious F4A Porridge which has been received by Two Tunics, since April 2008.

To date, Two Tunics supports a total of 623 OVC's- made up of 9 crèches (368 children) & 3 feeding projects (255 school Primary school going children). A total of about 596 children are taking F4A porridge, to date.

As we visit our projects on a continuous basis, we have had a great opportunity of witnessing major changes in some of the children's health, ever since taking the porridge. Some who came with skin problems, fatigue, passiveness etc...have turned into healthier, bigger and more active children. We cannot thank you enough for your continued support in this regard.

We will keep you updated with some of the interesting testimonies about your porridge from some of our projects, as they come.

We still have lots of similar needy community projects/applicants in our waiting list. Your continued support will always be very much appreciated by Two Tunics. We continue to regard you as our primary donor, and are still keeping you in our database of organizations/individuals who support Two Tunics.

May our good Lord bless you as you continue blessing others.

Yours faithfully
Onnie Mgaga (Miss)
Two Tunics Programs Manager
039 6842970/0745097928
onnie@uguaa.org/onni05@webmail.co.za(www.twotunics.org)